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OTES Street Market Relocation 

Good afternoon Mayor and Council, 

Please find below an update from General Manager of ACCS Sandra Singh on the OTES Market relocation: 

D Staff in ACCS have been working to identify a site for the OTES Market for some time. 

D The lease on the current temporary site for the Market expires at the end of August. 

D An opportunity at 123 E Hastings had arisen and ACCS and REFM were working on a plan to activate that site 

for the market should demolition of the existing building be approved through the Cit� various regulatory 

processes. 

D New information has been shared with GM, ACCS Sandra Singh and her staff that make the site operationally 

unviable so they will be ceasing to work on this deployment. 

D She and her team will be working with community stakeholders, VPD, and other City Departments as needed 
to identify any other options for street vending in the OTES. 

If you have any questions, please email Sandra and she will ensure a response through the weekly Q&A. 

Best, 

Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/him) 

City Manager 

City of Vancouver 

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xwma8�yam (Musqueam), 

Si:iwxllllu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh)Nations. 




